
 

 

STATEMENT: Censure Hearing for Councillor Brennan 

(January 11, 2018) – Council held a Special “In Camera” Meeting of Council on 2018-JAN-10 in order to 
conduct a Censure Hearing for Councillor Diane Brennan. 

Two Reports dated 2016-NOV-1 were deliberated on by Council in December 2016 and motions were 
passed to direct Staff to schedule a Censure Hearing in December 2016.  The original Censure Hearing 
was rescheduled three times before being placed on hold. 

Previous motions of Council were to rise and report in relation to resolutions adopted at this Censure 
Hearing meeting on the following: 

1. Two (2) Breaches of Confidentiality/Privacy 
 

DECISIONS: 

Mayor & Council resolved that Councillor Brennan violated section 117(1) of the Community Charter and 
Section 30.4 of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act by releasing confidential 
information without authorization.  Mayor & Council made a decision to condemn the conduct and 
requested a public apology. 

 

Contact: 

Mayor and Council 
Mayor&Council@nanaimo.ca 
250-755-4400 
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